

Eccleston Road Tovil Maidstone Kent ME15 6QN € 01622 754666✓ office@abc.aquilatrust.co.uk⊕ www.archbishopcourtenay.org.uk

Headteacher: Mrs S Heather Chair of Governors: R O'Connell

Monday 18th March 2024

Dear Families,

Archbishop of Canterbury Visit – Wednesday 27th March 2024

As you are already aware the Archbishop of Canterbury, Justin Welby will be joining us at school to celebrate Easter. The Archbishop and Vicar John, along with our Worship Warriors, will lead our service at school. As you can imagine we are very excited to welcome the Principal Leader of the Church of England and this is a memory for the children to cherish.

Unfortunately, the Archbishop is unable to arrive until 2:50pm and whilst the service is not excessive we do not want this to inconvenience you, should it run over time. Therefore, I propose families can collect children at 3:30pm.

Our gates will open as usual should you wish to wait on site.

Thank you so much for your support.

Best wishes,

Sue Heather

Headteacher









